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Dear Judge Pfau,

Would you be willing to let me know what fufther information you need to decide to
authorize an Intervention and the collaborative creation of an effective solution to what I describe in the
attached Letters published in the Brooklyn Daily Eagle of court assisted malfeasance and misconduct seemingly under the
ethical radar screen of the courts in family law cases as "Bulllying Spouse Syndrome?"

We have identified two pending cases that meet the criteria and in which the court system
has played a heavy hand in willingly or unwittingly punishing an innocent parent with exclusion from the lives of her
children. This is the family law equivalent to Death Row for an inmate for which the
DNA evidence, if examined, would exonerate and lead to the conviction of someone else of the crime.

These two cases which we are proposing for your consideration, Uccio v. Argenziano and Chin v. Johansen are pending
and meet our criteria for the proposed Interuention for restomtive justice.

When would you like to meet with me to discuss this further?

Please note that I have sent several emails to you since your response on June 14, 2008 under
my personal email address. Since I have received no response, I am wondering if they may
have been possibly filtered out before you could see them or otherwise escaped your attention.

If you did not receive any of my emails to you sent from oum777@aol.com, I can resend
them through Groupwise. Please advise.

Sincerely,

Nora Renzulli, Esq.

646-287-2008


